
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         April 1, 2008 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Representative Todd Porter, Chairman, has called a meeting of the PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE. 
 
Date,  
Time, and 
Place: 

Tuesday, April 29, 2008, 1:00 p.m., Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
Wednesday, April 30, 2008, 9:00 a.m., Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck, and

1:00 p.m., Best Western Seven Seas Inn, 2611 Old Red Trail, Mandan 
 
Agenda: Presentation by representatives of Mayo Clinic and other health care providers regarding 

heart attack emergency care and emergency medical services dispatching; presentation by 
representatives of the State Department of Health regarding the status of emergency medical 
services-related studies; comments by a representative of the North Dakota Association of 
Counties regarding a quicker emergency medical response in rural North Dakota; 
presentation by a representative of the Department of Emergency Services regarding the 
department's vision of interoperable communications and Division of State Radio services 
and potential fee increases; comments by the North Dakota 911 Association and counties 
regarding the Department of Emergency Services' potential fee increases; and participation in 
the State Department of Health state trauma system evaluation meeting 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability 

should contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Representatives Todd Porter, Randy Boehning, Mike Brandenburg, Ron Carlisle, 

Edmund Gruchalla, Pam Gulleson, James Kerzman, Joe Kroeber, Bob Martinson, Vonnie 
Pietsch, Clara Sue Price, Don Vigesaa; Senators Joan Heckaman, Ralph L. Kilzer, Gary A. 
Lee, Elroy N. Lindaas, John M. Warner 

 
Staff Contacts:  Roxanne Woeste, Assistant Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 

Allen H. Knudson, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 
 
Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim W. Smith 
Director 
 
JWS/AL 


